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Dear exhibitors,

yesterday the City of Berlin passed a decree banning events with more than 5,000 people until 24 October 2020. This will also affect InnoTrans 2020, which was previously scheduled for September and thus can’t take place on the planned date.

We are already finalising an alternative date in 2021. We will announce it as soon as possible, but no later than end of April/beginning of May. We will then also inform you in detail about the further procedure for planning your participation in InnoTrans.

In the meantime, we kindly ask you for a little patience. We will keep you informed about further developments.

Best regards,

Your InnoTrans-Team

Messe Berlin GmbH                                                      
Messedamm 22
14055 Berlin
Germany 
T +49 30 3038-2376
F +49 30 3038-2190

www.innotrans.com
www.messe-berlin.com

Management board: Dr. Christian Göke (CEO), Dirk Hoffmann (CFO)
Chairman of the supervisory board: Wolf-Dieter Wolf 
Amtsgericht Charlottenburg (District Court), HRB 5484 B (Commercial Code)
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